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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am writing to inform you that Mrs Karen Blair, one of our Clerical Staff, will be leaving 

Bushes this Friday to begin her new job as Senior Clerical Officer in Houston Early 

Learning and Childcare Class in the New Year.  

Karen has been an integral member of the team at Bushes for nearly 2 years and she will 

be missed by everyone. This is, however, an exciting opportunity for her and she leaves 

with all of our best wishes for the future. I am sure you will join me in wishing her every 

success. 

 

Kindest Regards 

 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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